UNION OF THE COMOROS

الاتحاد القمري

A Member State of the Organization of the Islamic Conference and of the Arab League



Permanent Mission to the United Nations | Embassy of the United States 866 United Nations Plaza, Suite 418, New York, N.Y. 10017 Telephone: (212) 750-1637 - Telefax: (212) 750-1657 - e-mail: comoros@un.int

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE

New York, April 1, 2011

Dear Brother and Secretary-General:

I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 28.

At the outset, I would like to express my most sincere condolences at the passing of Ambassador de Brum who was also my esteemed colleague as Ambassador to the United States.

It will be my pleasure to serve as High Steward (/ Chairman of the Board of Advisors) as kindly offered, and to continue the tradition of EUCLID's support to Small Island States and excellence in higher education. I look forward to meeting again with your Assistant Secretary General Mr Chad D'Amore at his earliest convenience to further discuss these points.

Please accept, Dear Secretary-General, the assurance of all my consideration.

Mohamed Tolhir